VA

Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402

September 10, 2014

VIA E-MAIL

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
333 Guadalupe Street # 3-240

Austin, TX 78701

Subject: Tennessee Valley Authority Import Agreement TLLRWDCC# 2-0031-03
Dear Mrs. Ing,

Agreement TLLRWDCC#2-0031-03 was entered into by the Texas Low Level
Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission and Tennessee Valley Authority
(TVA) on May 19, 2014. Due to shipping cask constraints, TVA did not fulfill its
obligation. TVA is seeking an extension of TLLRWDCC# 2-0031-03 to expire on
November 30, 2014.

If you have any questions concerning this matter please contact me at (423) 751-6959 or
bdwood@tva.gov.

Sincerely, N
Brian D. Wood

Sr. Program Manger RadWaste & Spent Fuel
Nuclear Power Group

cc: Bobby Janecka
Radioactive Material Licensing Section Manager
Radioactive Materials Division
PO Box 13087, MC 233
Austin, TX 78711

Vickie Watson

Waste Control Specialist, LLC
WCS Import Notification Mailstop
Three Lincoln Centre

5430 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1700
Dallas, TX 75240



